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Shenandoah

For fifteen years Sue Eisenfeld hiked in Shenandoah National Park in the Virginia Blue Ridge Mountains,
unaware of the tragic history behind the creation of the park. In this travel narrative, she tells the story of her
on-the-ground discovery of the relics and memories a few thousand mountain residents left behind when the
government used eminent domain to kick the people off their land to create the park. With historic maps and
notes from hikers who explored before her, Eisenfeld and her husband hike, backpack, and bushwhack the
hills and the hollows of this beloved but misbegotten place, searching for stories. Descendants recount
memories of their ancestors \"grieving themselves to death,\" and they continue to speak of their people's
displacement from the land as an untold national tragedy. Shenandoah: A Story of Conservation and Betrayal
is Eisenfeld's personal journey into the park's hidden past based on her off-trail explorations. She describes
the turmoil of residents' removal as well as the human face of the government officials behind the formation
of the park. In this conflict between conservation for the benefit of a nation and private land ownership, she
explores her own complicated personal relationship with the park--a relationship she would not have without
the heartbreak of the thousands of people removed from their homes.

Answer at Once

With the Commonwealth of Virginia's Public Park Condemnation Act of 1928, the state surveyed for and
acquired three thousand tracts of land that would become Shenandoah National Park. The Commonwealth
condemned the homes of five hundred families so that their land could be \"donated\" to the federal
government and placed under the auspices of the National Park Service. Prompted by the condemnation of
their land, the residents began writing letters to National Park and other government officials to negotiate
their rights and to request various services, property, and harvests. Typically represented in the popular media
as lawless, illiterate, and incompetent, these mountaineers prove themselves otherwise in this poignant
collection of letters. The history told by the residents themselves both adds to and counters the story that is
generally accepted about them. These letters are housed in the Shenandoah National Park archives in Luray,
Virginia, which was opened briefly to the public from 2000 to 2002, but then closed due to lack of funding.
This selection of roughly 150 of these letters, in their entirety, makes these documents available again not
only to the public but also to scholars, researchers, and others interested in the region's history, in the politics
of the park, and in the genealogy of the families. Supplementing the letters are introductory text,
photographs, annotation, and oral histories that further document the lives of these individuals.

The Undying Past of Shenandoah National Park

A history of this national park written in conjunction with its 50th anniversary.

Wandering Dixie

\"A Jewish Yankee journeys through the American South to explore the lesser-known Jewish culture, music,
food, and history of the region; she engages with the civil rights movement and legacy of the Civil War and
reckons with a changed perspective on her place in American history.\"



The Anguish of Displacement

This book constitutes a counternarrative to Shenandoah National Park official history, using 300 letters in
park archives written by families who were displaced upon the creation of the national park, authorized by
Congress in 1926. Using this significant, newly catalogued corpus of letters, Powell reveals the many facets
of the poor, disadvantaged writers, who took up letter writing to address the powerful park bureaucracy,
despite their educational disadvantages. They wrote to resist the rhetorics used to describe them and created
their own representations through their letters.

Wild, Tamed, Lost, Revived

For anyone who's ever picked an apple fresh from the tree or enjoyed a glass of cider, writer and orchardist
Diane Flynt offers a new history of the apple and how it changed the South and the nation. Showing how
southerners cultivated over 2,000 apple varieties from Virginia to Mississippi, Flynt shares surprising stories
of a fruit that was central to the region for over 200 years. Colorful characters abound in this history,
including aristocratic Belgian immigrants, South Carolina plantation owners, and multiple presidents, each
group changing the course of southern orchards. She shows how southern apples, ranging from northern
varieties that found fame on southern soil to hyper-local apples grown by a single family, have a history
beyond the region, from Queen Victoria's court to the Oregon Trail. Flynt also tells us the darker side of the
story, detailing how apples were entwined with slavery and the theft of Indigenous land. She relates the ways
southerners lost their rich apple culture in less than the lifetime of a tree and offers a tentatively hopeful
future. Alongside unexpected apple history, Flynt traces the arc of her own journey as a pioneering farmer in
the southern Appalachians who planted cider apples never grown in the region and founded the first modern
cidery in the South. Flynt threads her own story with archival research and interviews with orchardists,
farmers, cidermakers, and more. The result is not only the definitive story of apples in the South but also a
new way to challenge our notions of history.

Shenandoah Secrets

This fascinating book is the first volume in a projected cultural history of the United States, from the earliest
English settlements to our own time. It is a history of American folkways as they have changed through time,
and it argues a thesis about the importance for the United States of having been British in its cultural origins.
While most people in the United States today have no British ancestors, they have assimilated regional
cultures which were created by British colonists, even while preserving ethnic identities at the same time. In
this sense, nearly all Americans are \"Albion's Seed,\" no matter what their ethnicity may be. The concluding
section of this remarkable book explores the ways that regional cultures have continued to dominate national
politics from 1789 to 1988, and still help to shape attitudes toward education, government, gender, and
violence, on which differences between American regions are greater than between European nations.

Albion's Seed

Beyond the Mountains explores the ways in which Appalachia often served as a laboratory for the
exploration and practice of American conceptions of nature. The region operated alternately as frontier,
wilderness, rural hinterland, region of subsistence agriculture, bastion of yeoman farmers, and place to
experiment with modernization. In these various takes on the southern mountains, scattered across time and
space, both mountain residents and outsiders consistently believed that the region's environment made
Appalachia distinctive, for better or worse. With chapters dedicated to microhistories focused on particular
commodities, Drew A. Swanson builds upon recent Appalachian studies scholarship, emphasizing the
diversity of a region so long considered a homogenous backwater. While Appalachia has a recognizable and
real coherence rooted in folkways, agriculture, and politics (among other things), it is also a region of varied
environments, people, and histories. These discrete stories are, however, linked through the power of
conceptualizing nature and work together to reveal the ways in which ideas and uses of nature often created a
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sense of identity in Appalachia. Delving into the environmental history of the region reveals that
Appalachian environments, rather than separating the mountains from the broader world, often served to
connect the region to outside places.

Beyond the Mountains

An expansive guide for resistance and solidarity across this storied region. Richmond and Central Virginia
are a historic epicenter of America’s racialized history. This alternative guidebook foregrounds diverse
communities in the region who are mobilizing to dismantle oppressive systems and fundamentally
transforming the space to live and thrive. Featuring personal reflections from activists, artists, and
community leaders, this book eschews colonial monuments and confederate memorials to instead highlight
movements, neighborhoods, landmarks, and gathering spaces that shape social justice struggles across the
history of this rapidly growing area. The sites, stories, and events featured here reveal how community
resistance and resilience remain firmly embedded in the region’s landscape. A People’s Guide to Richmond
and Central Virginia counters the narrative that elites make history worth knowing, and sites worth visiting,
by demonstrating how ordinary people come together to create more equitable futures.

A People's Guide to Richmond and Central Virginia

In Disunion, Edward L. Widmer, George Kalogerakis, and Clay Risen bring together the best essays of the
celebrated New York Times blog to offer a unique and unforgettable history of The Civil War, from Fort
Sumter to Appomattox. Celebrated upon publication for their startling originality,their uncanny ability to
bring immediacy and to inspire fresh thought, the pieces were an integral part of the sesquicentennial
celebrations, and indeed came to define them. Susan Schulten's \"Visualizing History\"offers but one
example. In 1860, the United States government took its final count ofthe country's slave population. When
the Coast Survey produced maps from the data, Americans could at last visualize slavery's prevalence;
degrees of shading indicated the number of slaves in a given county. Beaufort County was one of the darkest
on the map-in this blackened zone of South Carolina,slaves comprised 82.8 percent of the populace. Lincoln
became obsessed with the map and used it to trace his troops' movement-Francis Bicknell Carpenter even
painted it in the corner of \"President Lincoln Reading the Emancipation Proclamation to His
Cabinet.Schulten's pieces and scores of others explore the Civil War by means of key contemporary sources.
Moving both chronologically and thematically across all four years, the volume is a comprehensive and
illuminating text for scholars and general readers alike. Major academic and popular voices cometogether in
each chapter to discuss secession, slavery, battles, and domestic and global politics. The selections feature
previously unheard voices-women, freed African Americans, and Native Americans-but also Lincoln, Grant,
and Lee. In one volume, Disunion explores America's bloodiest conflictand brings home its legacies.

The New York Times Disunion

Jones Mountain, in Shenandoah National Park, has two sites of prehistoric Indian camps, more than 20
former homesites, old cemeteries, distillery works, mill sites, and abandoned railroad lines and logging roads.
This book is the story of the mountain and the people who lived there, left their mark, and died there.

Lost Trails and Forgotten People

\"The book explores the clash between prioritizing safety over scenery in the early development of
automobile roadways in the United States and Germany\"--

Consuming Landscapes

\"Performing, printing, and then circulating these studies, government established an economy of exchange
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with its diverse constituencies. In this medium, which Frankel terms \"print statism,\" not only tangible
objects such as reports and books but knowledge itself changed hands. As participants, citizens assumed the
standing of informants and readers.\"

States of Inquiry

\"Bee Livingston is a nervy, teenage beauty whose beloved father's sudden death in a snake charming
accident has left her alone with her abusive mother. Her one salvation is Miles, the big-city photographer
who promises escape and a life full of the adventure she craves. But when Bee is caught in a dangerous cat-
and-mouse game with a government man who takes her family's land and won't stop until he claims her too,
it may be Torch, the boy she grew up with on the mountain, who becomes the man she needs. Based on the
true story of the hundreds of families who were forced from their Blue Ridge Mountain homes to make way
for Shenandoah National Park in the 1930s, Go Down the Mountain is a tale of dispossession, coming of age,
and love.\"

Go Down the Mountain

In the late 19th century, orphaned Jim Burden is sent to the wilderness in Nebraska to live with his
grandparents. He arrives at the same time as the Shimerda family, including the eldest daughter Ántonia, who
becomes his closest neighbors. Life in the American West is tough, especially for the impoverished Shimerda
family, and pioneers must struggle for survival. A friendship blossoms between Jim and Ántonia as they
explore nature and have adventures together, a friendship that will last a lifetime. My Ántonia became an
immediate success when first published and is today considered Willa Cather's first masterpiece. It is praised
for its depiction of the American West and its ability to highlight the aspirations of ordinary, poor people in a
time when it was customary to write about the elite. WILLA CATHER [1873-1947] was an American author.
After studying at the University of Nebraska, she worked as a teacher and journalist. Cather's novels often
focus on settlers in the USA with a particular emphasis on female pioneers. In 1923, she was awarded the
Pulitzer Prize for the novel One of Ours, and in 1943, she was elected to the American Academy of Arts and
Sciences.

My Ántonia

Three Orthodox Jewish women search for truth amid a lifetime of secrets in this “heartfelt story of loss, hope,
and reconciliation” (Booklist). Barbara Blumfield, a big-hearted suburban Milwaukee mom and preschool
teacher, was seventeen years old when her mother’s affair ripped her family from their Orthodox Jewish
community. When the rabbi’s wife summons Barbara to perform the ritual burial washing of her beloved
teacher, she walks back into the spiritual and emotional home her mother burned down. Exhuming
generations of secrets is the only way Barbara can forgive her estranged mother and in turn spare her
daughter their crippling family legacy. Michelle Brafman’s “fast-paced and compelling” debut novel
examines the experience of religious community, the perilous emotional path to adulthood, and the power of
sacred rituals to repair damaged bonds between mothers and daughters (Library Journal). “Intimate, big-
hearted, compassionate and clear-eyed, Brafman’s novel turns secrets into truths and the truth into the heart
of fiction.” —Amy Bloom, author of Lucky Us and Away “From roots in one religious tradition, comes a tale
of emotional redemption for all of us. Michelle Brafman’s astonishing compassion for all human frailty
infuses this story about the need for truth and the promise of forgiveness.” —Helen Simonson, author of
Major Pettigrew’s Last Stand

Washing the Dead

After Inheriting legendary time travel skills from their Papa Lewis, Tommy \"Bubba Jones,\" and his sister
Jenny \"Hug-a-Bug,\" embark on a Shenandoah National Park adventure to solve a family mystery. From the
moment they reach the park entrance, the excitement begins. As they follow the clues, they travel back in
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time hundreds, thousands, and millions of years and come face to face with extinct creatures, endangered
species, the areas first inhabitants, past presidents, former park residents, and some of the park founders.
They travel deep down into mountain hollows, high up onto Talus mountain slopes, and discover more about
the Shenandoah than they ever imagined. Explore the Shenandoah with Bubba Jones and family in a whole
new way.

The Adventures of Bubba Jones (#2)

Cardiff-by-the-Sea is a beautiful Southern California coastal town nestled between the San Elijo Lagoon to
the south and rolling hills to the east. Known simply by locals as Cardiff, it was named by Esther M. Cullen,
who arrived from Boston in 1910 with her husband, J. Frank Cullen, a man determined to transform the
swampy expanse of fertile farmland into a coastal playground and town. During the 1920s, the town evolved
quickly into a bustling community with a school district, post office, train station, and water irrigation
district. The independent character of today's residents can be gleaned throughout the history of the area,
from Cullen's determination to build a town in a region thought to be unsuitable for inhabitation, to the
citizens' battle in the 1980s to retain autonomy as the town was incorporated into a larger city. Today Cardiff-
by-the-Sea is one of five communities comprising the city of Encinitas and is proud of the small-town
atmosphere first cultivated by the pioneering spirit of its early settlers.

Of Time and Place, a Shifflett-Morris Saga

Working medievalists are often the only scholar of the Middle Ages in a department, a university, or a
hundred-mile radius. While working to build a body of focused scholarly work, the lone medievalist is
expected to be a generalist in the classroom and a contributing member of a campus community that rarely
offers disciplinary community in return. As a result, overtasked and single medievalists often find it
challenging to advocate for their work and field. As other responsibilities and expectations crowd in, we
come to feel disconnected from the projects and subjects that sustain our intellectual passion. An insidious
isolation even from one another creeps in, and soon, even attending a conference of fellow medievalists can
become a lonely experience. Surrounded by scholars with greater institutional support, lower teaching loads,
or more robust research agendas, we may feel alienated from our work - the work to which we've dedicated
our careers. The Lone Medievalist (the collaborative community and the book) is intended as an antidote to
the problem of professional isolation. It is offered in the spirit of common weal that marks the ideals (if not
always the realities) of so many of the communities we study - agricultural, professional, national, notional,
and of course, monastic. The Ballad of the Lone Medievalist isn't only about scholarship, or teaching, or
institutional life, or the pursuit of new learning - it's about all of them. The essays in this volume address all
aspects of the professional and intellectual life of medievalists. Though many of us acknowledge and address
the challenges in being Lone Medievalists, these essays are not intended as voces clamantium; they are
offered to provide strategies, camaraderie, and an occasional bit of inspiration. They are a call to action, a
sharing of hard-won wisdom, and a helping hand - and, above all, a reminder that we are not alone.

Cardiff-by-the-Sea

Historical stories of the Shenandoah Valley of Virginia.

The Ballad of the Lone Medievalist

In Wealth, Poverty, and Politics, Thomas Sowell, one of the foremost conservative public intellectuals in this
country, argues that political and ideological struggles have led to dangerous confusion about income
inequality in America. Pundits and politically motivated economists trumpet ambiguous statistics and
sensational theories while ignoring the true determinant of income inequality: the production of wealth. We
cannot properly understand inequality if we focus exclusively on the distribution of wealth and ignore wealth
production factors such as geography, demography, and culture. Sowell contends that liberals have a
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particular interest in misreading the data and chastises them for using income inequality as an argument for
the welfare state. Refuting Thomas Piketty, Paul Krugman, and others on the left, Sowell draws on accurate
empirical data to show that the inequality is not nearly as extreme or sensational as we have been led to
believe. Transcending partisanship through a careful examination of data, Wealth, Poverty, and Politics
reveals the truth about the most explosive political issue of our time.

Stories of the Shenandoah

Against the backdrop of two recent socio-political developments—the shift from the Obama to the Trump
administration and the surge in nationalist and populist sentiment that ushered in the current
administration—Contested Commemoration in U.S. History presents eleven essays focused on practices of
remembering contested events in America’s national history. This edited volume contains fresh
interpretations of public history and collective memory that explore the evolving relationship between the
U.S. and its past. The individual chapters investigate efforts to memorialize events or interrogate instances of
historical sanitization at the expense of less partial representations that would include other perspectives. The
primary source material and geography covered is extensive; contributors use historic sites and monuments,
photographs, memoirs, textbooks, periodicals, music, and film to discuss the periods from colonial America,
through the Revolutionary and Civil Wars up until the Vietnam War, Civil Rights movement, and Cold War,
to explore how the commemoration of those eras resonates in the twenty-first century. Through a range of
commemoration media and primary sources, the authors illuminate themes and arguments that are
indispensable to students, scholars, and practitioners interested in Public History and American Studies more
broadly.

Wealth, Poverty and Politics

Wallace Stegner called national parks “the best idea we ever had.” As Americans celebrate the 150th
anniversary of Yellowstone, the world’s first national park, a question naturally arises: where did the idea for
a national park originate? The answer starts with a look at pre-Yellowstone America. With nothing to put up
against Europe’s cultural pearls—its cathedrals, castles, and museums—Americans came to realize that their
plentitude of natural wonders might compensate for the dearth of manmade attractions. That insight guided
the great landscape architect Frederick Law Olmsted as he organized his thoughts on how to manage the
wilderness park centered on Yosemite Valley, a state-owned predecessor to the national park model of
Yellowstone. Haunting those thoughts were the cluttered and carnival-like banks of Niagara Falls, which
served as an oft-cited example of what should not happen to a spectacular natural phenomenon. Olmsted saw
city parks as vital to the pursuit of happiness and wanted them to be established for all to enjoy. When he
wrote down his philosophy for managing Yosemite, a new and different kind of park, one that preserves a
great natural site in the wilds, he had no idea that he was creating a visionary blueprint for national parks to
come. Dennis Drabelle provides a history of the national park concept, adding to our understanding of
American environmental thought and linking Olmsted with three of the country’s national treasures.
Published in time to celebrate the 150th anniversary of Yellowstone National Park on March 1, 2022, and the
200th birthday of Frederick Law Olmsted on April 26, 2022, The Power of Scenery tells the fascinating story
of how the national park movement arose, evolved, and has spread around the world.

Contested Commemoration in U.S. History

Susan Sontag: An Annotated Bibliography catalogues the works of one of America's most prolific and
important 20th century authors. Known for her philosophical writings on American culture, topics left
untouched by Sontag's writings are few and far between. This volume is an exhaustive collection that
includes her novels, essays, reviews, films and interviews. Each entry is accompanied by an annotated
bibliography.
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The Power of Scenery

The Copyeditor's Handbook is a lively, practical manual for newcomers to publishing and for experienced
editors who want to fine-tune their skills or broaden their understanding of the craft. Addressed to
copyeditors in book publishing and corporate communications, this thoughtful handbook explains what
copyeditors do, what they look for when they edit a manuscript, and how they develop the editorial judgment
needed to make sound decisions. This revised edition reflects the most recent editions of The Chicago
Manual of Style (15th ed.), the Publication Manual of the American Psychological Association (5th ed.), and
Merriam-Webster's Collegiate Dictionary (11th ed.).

Susan Sontag

Traces the experiences of a Black family from just after the Civil War to the radical sixties.

The Copyeditor's Handbook

'Beasts of a Little Land is a stunning achievement’ TLS 'Spectacular' Lisa See, author of The Island of Sea
Women 'I loved it' Brandon Hobson, author of The Removed 'Unforgettable' Nguy?n Phan Qu? Mai, author
of The Mountains Sing An epic story of love and war, set during the turbulent decades of Korea's fight for
independence It is 1917, and Korea is under Japanese occupation; the country is yet to be divided into north
and south. With the threat of famine looming, a young girl named Jade is sold by her family to Miss Silver's
courtesan school in cosmopolitan Pyongyang, an act of desperation that will cement her place in the lowest
social class. But the city's days as a haven are numbered. Jade flees to Seoul where she forms a deep
friendship with an orphan boy called JungHo, who scrapes together a living begging on the streets. As Jade
becomes a sought-after performer with unexpected romantic prospects, JungHo is swept up in the
revolutionary fight for independence. Soon, Jade must decide between following her own ambitions or
risking everyone for the one she loves. From the perfumed chambers of the courtesan school to the
glamorous cafés of a modernising Seoul, the unforgettable characters of Beasts of a Little Land unveil a
world where friends become enemies and enemies become saviours, where heroes are persecuted and beasts
take many shapes.

Guide to Skyline Drive and Shenandoah National Park

Charles Austin Beard (1874-1948) with his wife Mary were highly influential historians in the first half of
the 20th century. Their works had a major impact on American historians. This book was written in 1921 and
is still one of the most interesting books on the History of the United States. It was originally written as a
textbook, and consequently is a good introduction to American History from its founding to the 19th
Century. It discusses history in a mixture of a chronological and thematic manner, and therefore offers the
reader insights into events that one may not have otherwise connected. It contains an index, footnotes, tables
of populations and Presidents, copious illustrations and a Topical Syllabus.

Damballah

Addresses issues such as the validity of the Bible, the hypocrisy of its followers, and the need to make a new
statement on faith, allowing Christians everywhere to simultaneously defend the faith and be transformed by
it into people of compassion.

In the Shadow of Ragged Mountain

In this chillingly resonant dystopian adventure, two versions of America are locked in conflict. Invisible Sun
concludes Charles Stross’s Empire Games trilogy. Two twinned worlds are facing attack The New American
Commonwealth is caught in a deadly arms race with the USA, its parallel-world rival. And the USA’s
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technology is decades ahead. Yet the Commonweath might self-combust first – for its leader has just died,
leaving a crippling power vacuum. Minister Miriam Burgeson must face allegations of treason without his
support, in a power grab by her oldest adversary. However, all factions soon confront a far greater danger . . .
In their drive to explore other timelines, high-tech USA awakened an alien threat. This force destroyed
humanity on one version of Earth. And if the two superpowers don’t take action, it will do the same to them.
Invisible Sun follows Empire Games and Dark State. This trilogy is set in the same dangerous parallel world
as Charles Stross’s Merchant Princes sequence.

Beasts of a Little Land

Details Jewish participation on the Civil War battlefield and throughout the Southern home front In The
Jewish Confederates, Robert N. Rosen introduces readers to the community of Southern Jews of the 1860s,
revealing the remarkable breadth of Southern Jewry's participation in the war and their commitment to the
Confederacy. Intrigued by the apparent irony of their story, Rosen weaves a complex chronicle that outlines
how Southern Jews—many of them recently arrived immigrants from Bavaria, Prussia, Hungary, and Russia
who had fled European revolutions and anti-Semitic governments—attempted to navigate the fraught
landscape of the American Civil War. This chronicle relates the experiences of officers, enlisted men,
businessmen, politicians, nurses, rabbis, and doctors. Rosen recounts the careers of important Jewish
Confederates; namely, Judah P. Benjamin, a member of Jefferson Davis's cabinet; Col. Abraham C. Myers,
quartermaster general of the Confederacy; Maj. Adolph Proskauer of the 125th Alabama; Maj. Alexander
Hart of the Louisiana 5th; and Phoebe Levy Pember, the matron of Richmond's Chimborazo Hospital. He
narrates the adventures and careers of Jewish officers and profiles the many Jewish soldiers who fought in
infantry, cavalry, and artillery units in every major campaign.

History of the United States - With Index, Topical Syllabus, Footnotes, Tables of
Populations and Presidents and Copious Illustrations

The greatest accomplishment of Western civilization is arguably the achievement of individual liberty
through limits on the power of the state. In the war-torn twentieth century, we rarely hear that one of the main
costs of armed conflict is long-term loss of liberty to winners and losers alike. Beyond the obvious and direct
costs of dead and wounded soldiers, there is the lifetime struggle of veterans to live with their nightmares and
their injuries; the hidden economic costs of inflation, debts, and taxes; and more generally the damages
caused to our culture, our morality, and to civilization at large. The new edition is now available in
paperback, with a number of new essays. It represents a large-scale collective effort to pierce the veils of
myth and propaganda to reveal the true costs of war, above all, the cost to liberty. Central to this volume are
the views of Ludwig von Mises on war and foreign policy. Mises argued that war, along with colonialism
and imperialism, is the greatest enemy of freedom and prosperity, and that peace throughout the world cannot
be achieved until the central governments of the major nations become limited in scope and power. In the
spirit of these theorems by Mises, the contributors to this volume consider the costs of war generally and
assess specific corrosive effects of major American wars since the Revolution. The first section includes
chapters on the theoretical and institutional dimensions of the relationship between war and society,
including conscription, infringements on freedom, the military as an engine of social change, war and
literature, and the right of citizens to bear arms. The second group includes reconsiderations of Lincoln and
Churchill, an analysis of the anti-interventionist idea in American politics, a discussion of the meaning of the
\"just war,\" an assessment of how World War I changed the course of Western civilization, and finally two
eyewitness accounts of the true horrors of actual combat by veterans of World War II. The Costs of War is
unique in its combination of historical scope and timeliness for current debates about foreign policy and
military intervention. It will be of interest to historians, political scientists, economists, and sociologists.

The Cambridge Dictionary of Modern World History

With organized religion becoming increasingly divisive and politicized and Americans abandoning their
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pews in droves, it’s easy to question aspects of traditional spirituality and devotion. In response to this
shifting landscape, Sonja Livingston undertakes a variety of expeditions—from a mobile confessional in
Cajun Country to a eucharistic procession in Galway, Ireland, to the Death and Marigolds Parade in
Albuquerque, New Mexico, and Mass in a county jail on Thanksgiving Day—to better understand devotion
in her own life. The Virgin of Prince Street chronicles her quest, offering an intimate and unusually candid
view into Livingston’s relationship with the swiftly changing Catholic Church and into her own changing
heart. Ultimately, Livingston’s meditations on quirky rituals and fading traditions thoughtfully and
dynamically interrogate traditional elements of sacramental devotion, especially as they relate to concepts of
religion, relationships, and the sacred.

Beyond Opinion: Living the Faith We Defend

This is a highly regarded account of the formation of the 173 present-day and extinct counties of the
Commonwealth of Virginia. Commencing with the incorporation in 1617 of the first four parishes of the
Virginia Colony, James City, Charles City, Henrico and Elizabeth City, and concluding with the formation of
Dickenson County in 1880 from portions of Russell, Wise and Buchanan counties, this marvelously compact
book accounts for the beginnings and alterations of each and every county in Virginia, as well as those
Virginia counties now found in the states of West Virginia and Kentucky. Mrs. Hiden, whose engaging
narrative of Virginia boundary changes commands the reader's attention throughout, describes the historical
factors leading to the formation of new counties, such as the spread of population, military and other
territorial expansion, and the role of politics and the law; explains how the counties were named (as in the
case of Princess Anne, which was named for the second daughter of King James II); and outlines the new
boundary lines themselves. For the convenience of the researcher, at the back of the volume are a series of
charts showing the progression of county formation, an alphabetical list of Virginia counties keyed to the
charts, a subject index, and a map of Colonial Virginia.

Invisible Sun

The original Prisoned Chickens, Poisoned Eggs became a blueprint for people seeking a coherent picture of
the poultry industry as well as a handbook for animal rights advocates seeking to develop effective strategies
to expose and relieve the plight of chickens. This new edition tells where things stand in a new century in
which avian influenza, food poisoning, global warming, genetic engineering, and the expansion of poultry
and egg production and consumption are growing concerns in the mainstream population.

The Jewish Confederates

The Costs of War
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